Newsletter D.P.P

Good morning parents our names are William and Annabel and today we are speaking to you to encourage all of you out there to pick up your dogs poo. If you already do great! But if not, we are sick of poo in our yards. Wouldn’t you be. 

Firstly, students in our school grounds during recces, lunch or even learning time are stepping on poo, and I think it is unfair that we have to waste our learning/time  cleaning our shoes. And trust me cleaning our shoes takes a long time and we do all that just because you can’t take the time to pick up your dogs poo.

Secondly, your dogs poo STINKS! Every day our class has to smell your dogs revolting dog poo, and it is disgusting. No one wants to smell that do they? So don’t be so lazy and start picking up your dogs poo!

So please, please pick up your dogs poo! And it is outrageous if you don’t think so. I hope we encouraged you to pick up your dogs poo in the future so that we never step in it ever again. And remember the next time your dog does a poop pick it up! 
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